Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Sent: Thursday, February 09, 2017 12:18 PM

To: 'Yola Bayram'

Cc: Steve Michelson

Subject: RE: Extension request for 1700 Jefferson in Oakland
Hi Yola,

Per your request and our telephone call yesterday afternoon it appears reasonable to extend the due date to March 17,
2017. The additional time may allow some resolution as the an appropriate path forward. Should it be needed, you can
use this email to document the extension approval.

Mark Detterman

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510.567.6876

Fax: 510.337.9335

Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org

PDF Copies of case files can be downloaded at:
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: Yola Bayram [mailto:ybayram@awrcorp.net]

Sent: Thursday, February 09, 2017 9:48 AM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health <Mark.Detterman@acgov.org>
Cc: Steve Michelson <smichelson@awrcorp.net>

Subject: Extension request for 1700 Jefferson in Oakland

Hi Mark,

The owner is in preliminary discussions with a potential buyer for the property at 1700 Jefferson in Oakland. The buyer is
looking to make offers at adjacent properties as well which would significantly affect the design and evaluation of
remediation alternatives. Because of this, we're requesting a 30 day extension for submittal of the data gaps and pilot
study work plan.

Thank you!

Yola Bayram

Geologist

Applied Water Resources

direct~ 510 671 2088  cell~ 313 204 8477 fax~ 510373 2166

2363 Mariner Square Dr Suite 245, Alameda CA 94501
ybayram@awrcorp.net




